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BOARD MINUTES 

19 January 2020 
 

Present: Carlice Cutright, Caryn DeRochie, Greg Dike, Tim Hardy, Erin Powell, Ruth Higdon,  

Grant Pound (Director) 

Absent: Vance Hawk, Brad Peterson 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm. 

 

The minutes of the December 15, 2019 Board meeting were unanimously approved. (Powell, 

DeRochie) 

 

Ruth Higdon reported that there will be at least 44 yaks entered into the fiber show.  

 

The Board returned to the idea of the judging standard that was approved at the January 5 

meeting. Some members now felt that the judges should be awarding conformation points during 

the pen show. Perhaps this issue will be reconsidered for Yakspo 2021. 

 

Una Taylor will print the score cards for the fiber judging and have the cards ready for the judges 

at the show. 

 

Ruth Higdon will order tables for use in the administrative tents. 

 

Grant Pound will arrange for the judges for the masquerade and obstacle course events. Score 

cards for the obstacle course will be at the event. The event will be timed and there will be points 

lost for missed obstacle. 

 

NWSS indicates that USYAKS has been allotted 13 pens on aisle 1800. The pens are made of 

wood and are facing each other. 
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